
                                                                   

 

Download Parent admin 

           

Update important contact details. 
Confirm permissions and medical details. 

Log in to check your account balance. 

Notify us of sick day or absences. 

Can be also be used for communication. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Spring term 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We may have had a bumpy start to the beginning 

of term, but we have been back on track since. 

Thank you to all of you who have been following 

the rules. It has been so nice to see so many of 

you coming into preschool. We understand that 

for many different reasons some of the children 

are currently not attending, but they are still very 

much a part of the preschool.  

So far this term we have covered many different 

topics lead by the children. Including firefighters, 

worm digging and water play.  

We will be making pancakes and sharing some 

love for valentine’s day next week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders     
Please pay your fees on time, invoices are sent 

out on the first of each month. You can pay cash 

or card in the preschool and BACs payments 

online, remember to use your child’s name as 

the reference.  

           

          

We allow you to leave your pushchairs 

at preschool, they need to be left on the right-

hand side by the back door and you MUST 

remove any personal belongings. The children 

go past this area when using the top hall. If 

items are found on your pushchair, you will no 

longer be able to leave it here.  

 
Please log in to your Tapestry 

account to see pictures and 

observations of what and how your 

child has been doing & developing.  

If you have not logged in yet or 

have forgotten your password, 

please see Gaynor or Kelly. 

 

Welcome back Megan. 

We happily welcome back Megan from 

maternity leave from the 23rd of February. 

She will be re-joining the team part time.  

Home learners (on hold) 

For the children who are currently at home. We 

will continue to send out activities covering each 

area of the EYFS curriculum through Tapestry. We 

hope you are enjoying them. We would love to 

see photos of your child taking part in them.  We 

will send out wow certificates for participation to 

your child. 

 

Sickness and absences 

Parent admin - remember to mark your child in 

absent or sick when they are not attending 

preschool. This does not apply to children who are 

currently on hold.  

 

COVID – 19 Important  

If you or your child have any of the COVID-19 signs please 

DO NOT bring them to preschool and until you have been 

tested. Follow the isolation guidance. We must protect 

ourselves and others. Masks must be worn in the 

preschool when dropping off and collecting your child, 

unless medically exempt.  

Gaynor and Kelly are in regular contact with the LA and 

will let you know of any changes. You will be notified by 

Parent admin of any updates or changes. In the 

meantime, please remember to stay two metres’ apart 

and follow our one-way system.  Keep washing those 

hands. 

 

Label Label  Label  !!!  

Coats, lunches, snack, shoes,  

Everything 😊  

 

No bottles or flask needed.  

Your child has access to milk 

and water throughout the 

day. 


